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Sunday 9 April 2017


Dear Parents

At the end of this term, we will be auditing our reading resources to ensure that our orders for next year are accurately targeting the needs of the school. In order to support the school with this, please return all reading books to the school, including library and guided reading books, by Wednesday 12 April. No reading books will be sent home over the holidays. In order to support your child during the holidays, please utilise the online learning platforms that we currently subscribe to:

Reading Eggs – log-in details found in your child’s communication book
http://readingeggs.co.uk/ 

Education City – log-in details found in your child’s communication book
https://ec1.educationcity.com/ 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or your child’s class teacher.

Yours faithfully

Mr Burgess
Learning Leader for Literacy
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